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SA 89-43 

The following investigation was conducted by 
SA J. DOYLE WILLIAMS-on November 23, 1963: 

AT DALLAS, TEXAS 

It will be noted that information contained in 
the interview with WILLIAM O. STINSON on November 22, 
1963, based upon information rupnished by him, reflected 
the metal fragment in question removed from the Governor's 
body was lodged in the Governor's left thigh. 

In intervievis with Doctor CHARLES FRANCIS 
GREGORY and Surgery Supervisor AUDREY BELL, a determination 
was made that the metal fragment in question was actually • 
removed from the Governor's right arm and that no surgery 
was performed in connection with the wound in his left 
thigh, . 


